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Determination 

     Friday 16 June 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

What a fantastic week of weather and work we have had at Princess May. Thank you to those of you who have ensured your 
child wears factor 50 sunscreen to school and brings a water bottle each day. It is so important to stay hydrated in this heat. 

 

As you know, our School Business Manager Ms Aligbe has very ably supported us on an interim basis over the last year or so as 
we looked to appoint a substantive School Business Manager.  I am glad to announce that Claudia O’Garro has now been ap-
pointed to the role and began at the school last week.  Ms O’Garro brings a wealth of experience from the secondary school sec-
tor and will be instrumental in ensuring any proposed merger goes smoothly and ensure that the school remains financially via-
ble.  Ms Aligbe will remain with us until the end of term to ensure a smooth transition. 

 

We will soon be sending out the class list for next year and arranging class handovers.  We have an incredibly strong and stable 
team in place for next year and I am looking forward to you meeting your child’s new teacher. 
 

Have a great weekend and enjoy the weather. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to 
our children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their 
achievement. 

EYFS Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 

Julie 
Adan 

1AD Dina 
Yusra 

Aizah 
Cagla 

Jagraja 
Emmanuel 

6HA 
Gyokan 
Michael 
Lashari 
Su Elif 

Azariah 
Ayan 
Enes 
Jaylan 
Trinity 

          Makaton 
 

Our sign next week is ‘walk’.   Why not practise 
at home? 

 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth 
Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratulate them 
on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Ezekiel Ikeno 
Deborah 

Pele Saira Eray Cinar 

Class Assemblies  

Please make a note of up-
coming assemblies. Parents, 
arrive at 10.50am. 

REC 

29/6/23 

 

 

 

 

Pupils  should be seated at 

their tables from 8.45am 

Dates for your Diary 

KS2 Sports Day  - Friday 30 June 2023 

KS1 Sports Day -  Friday 7 July 2023 

 School Office:  Monday—Friday  8.30am — 4.30pm        020 7254 1589    

     www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk                                          admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk  twitter.com/PrimaryMay   

ParentPay 

Please  make sure that you check your ParentPay account regularly and 
that it is in credit.  If you have not created your account, please contact 
the school office. 

Summer Fair — 14 July 2023 
 

We will be hosting our Summer fair on Friday 14 July at 3.30pm.  
There will be a range of stalls and activities for you to try. 
 
If you are interested in renting a stall, donating a prize for the raffle, 
or helping to organise the Summer fair, please email  
admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk or pop into the school office. 

1st  4HB—1748 points 

2nd  2CD—1607 points 

3rd  1AD—1508 points 

                        
                         This week’s Dojo  
                     Winner is Deborah 
                     (2CD). The  class  
                      winners are 

Heatwave 

 

 The school has purchased a number of air conditioning 
units which has enabled us to set up ‘cool rooms’ across the 
school. Children have been enjoying spending time in these rooms 
to take a break from the heat. Our Nursery has been given their own 
unit so our youngest children remain cool all day. 

http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay

